Alan Ehrlich

From: Alan Ehrlich

Sent: October 11, 2002 4:43 PM
To: Marty Swagar (E-mail)
Subject: EA Copies

Hello Marty,

I'm writing to you on behalf of my colleague, Joe Acorn, who is travelling at present. Joe asked me to specify to you the
number of copies needed of the assessment report that you are preparing. Please send in 40 paper copies plus 10 CD
copies. You will be notified if more are needed.

Thanks,

Alan Ehrlich

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Tel: (867) 766-7056

Fax: (867) 920-4761
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